Agenda: 12.17.09
Item: 9a3iii

MEMO

TO: District Manager
FROM: Engineering/GI1S Department

SUBJECT: ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT STATUS REPORT
WEEK ENDING DECEMBER 11, 2009

DATE: December 10, 2009

RECOMMENDATION:

It is recommended that the District Manager review and file the Engineering Department status
report for the week ending December 11, 2009.

BACKGROUND:

CAMP CAMPBELL FACILITIES IMPROVEMENT PROJECT

Staff has been notified by the contractor that construction of the water main portion of the project
will begin when the weather permits. The project will relocate approx. 160° of existing 8 water
main that crosses a small creek located on the Camp property.

SAN LORENZO VALLEY WATER DISTRICT - WATER SYSTEM STUDY MAP

Staff is working with the District Manager, the Director of Operations and the district consultant
to create a map for a study of the major District facilities from the Brookdale Tank south to
Felton and Scotts Valley. Staff is working with the City of Santa Cruz Water Department and the
City of Scotts Valley Water Department to obtain water system data for incorporation into our
study map.

VARIOQUS PROJECTS

Staff is working with the Finance Manager to complete the addition of parcel number and
pressure zone information for the Felton area customer database. Staff is adding additional
information to the map created for the Watershed Analyst showing the habitat designations as
well as trails used by the public within the Olympia Property area.
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Rob Menzies
GIS/Engineering Technician
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